

Dixon Hall announces new treasurer Kevin Hibbert

(TORONTO) October 26, 2017– The volunteer Board of Directors of Dixon Hall, one of Toronto's oldest charities, elected Kevin Hibbert to the role of Treasurer of the multi-service agency at their recent annual general meeting.

When Mr. Hibbert is not volunteering with Dixon Hall, he serves as Senior Managing Director, Chief Financial Officer and Corporate Secretary at Sprott Inc. ("Sprott"). In this role, Kevin is the co-head of Sprott's Enterprise Shared Services Group, with responsibility for external financial reporting, investment operations, tax, treasury, financial planning and analysis, IT, office facilities and administration. Kevin received a BA honours degree in Management from the University of Toronto and is CPA, CA (Ontario).

"Kevin Hibbert's commitment to community-building has been evident throughout his term as a director on Dixon Hall's Board. We are grateful to have an industry leader in the financial sector generously volunteer their talent and time towards the crucial work of eradicating poverty, social injustices and isolation in Toronto", said Neil Hetherington, CEO of Dixon Hall.

About Dixon Hall

Dixon Hall is a multi-service agency located in east downtown Toronto. For more than 85 years, Dixon Hall has offered over 45 programs and services to seniors, youth, homeless men and women, the unemployed and other vulnerable populations in Toronto. To learn more about Dixon Hall, please visit www.dixonhall.org

For more information, please contact:

Kali Madej, Communications Manager, Dixon Hall kali.madej@dixonhall.org
416.863.0499 x 2062
647.336.2447